
 

Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year at Grove School! 

Online enrollment is now open! 

Not returning to Grove School? 
If your child will not be returning to Grove School, please notify us by sending a 
withdrawal email to kcurl@grove.k12.ok.us as soon as possible. 

New Student to Grove School? 
If your child is a new student, you’ll need to first “Request an Account” at 
oked.sylogist.com/GroveS before enrolling.  Follow the instructions on the Wengage by 
SylogistEd login page from your computer/laptop or app to submit a request. Once we 
receive it, we’ll create your account and send you the login info.   

How to Enroll 

You can enroll using either: 

● A computer or laptop, or 
 

● The Wengage by SylogistEd app (download from your phone’s app store). 
 Our school is listed as GroveS in the app. 
 

Need a computer? 
We have computers available in the school office for parent/guardian use. Just let us 
know, and we’ll be happy to help. 

To Enroll via Computer or Laptop: (The link does not work with your phone.) 

Visit:https://ok.wengage.com/GroveS/account/login?returnurl=https%3a%2f%2fok.weng
age.com%2fgroves%2fstudentinformation%2fstudentinformation%2f 

IMPORTANT! 
If you already have an account from a previous year, you must use the same login. 

Forgot your password? 
The “Forgot Password” link on the Wengage by SylogistEd login is currently not 
working.  If you need assistance resetting your password, please contact 
kcurl@grove.k12.ok.us directly for help.   

Once logged in, go to the Student Records Portal—not the Guardian Portal—to 
complete your child’s enrollment. You can enroll all of your children at once. 
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Free & Reduced Lunch Applications 

These forms will be printed and handed out at our Back to School Night. We’re 
aiming for 100% return, whether or not your family qualifies. Completing this form helps 
our school qualify for additional federal and state funding—it never hurts the school. 

 

Questions or Issues? 

If you have any trouble with forms or need help with anything during enrollment, please 
email kcurl@grove.k12.ok.us or call the school office. 

This is our 3rd year using online enrollment, and we truly appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we continue to improve the process. 

 

We’re excited to welcome you to the 2025–2026 school year! 
Let’s make it a great one! 
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